From: Giovanni Carucci < @BAT.COM>

 Sent:
 jeudi 15 novembre 2018 06:15

 To:
 (ENV)

 Cc:
 (ENV)

**Subject:** meeting follow up

Attachments: Legal Opinion - Single-Use Plastics Directive - European Parliament

Amendments - marking requirement.pdf; Consumption Reduction R&D - DG

**ENV Meeting BAT Paper.doc** 

Dear Mr

Many thanks for the your time yesterday.

As agreed, please find attached the files related to : 1. the legal opinion released by HSF about marking requirements on tobacco products as envisaged by the test approved by the European Parliament and 2. Our position on consumption reduction target on tobacco products.

We are at your disposal, should you need further clarifications or documentations.

Best regards,

Giovanni

## Giovanni Carucci Vice President, Head of EU Affairs British American Tobacco

Aarlenstraat 80 Rue d'Arlon B-1040 Brussels Belgium

Tel +32 (0)2 627 88 83

Mob.

Email: <u>@bat.com</u>

Twitter@GiovanniC BAT

Confidentiality Notice: The information in this document and attachments is confidential and may also be legally privileged. It is intended only for the use of the named recipient. Internet communications are not secure and therefore British American Tobacco does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of this message. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us immediately and then delete this document. Do not disclose the contents of this document to any other person, nor take any copies. Violation of this notice may be unlawful.